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Christian Values: Courage, Compassion, Trust, Friendship, Wisdom, Endurance 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
It was Deaf Awareness Week this week and we 

must thank one of our families who sent in copies 
of the BSL alphabet for the children to use. So here 

is our weekend challenge...we wonder if all the 
family can learn to sign their names using BSL! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Have a lovely weekend, 
Best wishes, 

Mrs Stephenson 
                                 Headteacher 
 

www.csfschools.org                             
 

 

Tri-Golf 
Well done to the Tri-
golfers! They had a go, 
showed great                    
determination and        
thoroughly enjoyed it! 
Look out for our golf day 
for the whole school in the 
Autumn term! 

 
 

NEWSLETTER 
Chaddleworth St. Andrew’s and Shefford 
CE Federated Primary Schools 
 

‘Living life in all its fullness’ John 10:10 

School Uniform 

Please can we ask that you child comes to school in 
the correct school uniform. 
 Light blue school logo polo or plain polo 

 Royal blue school cardigan or jumper 

 Grey trousers or shorts or skirt 

 Blue gingham summer dress 
 House colour PE Top 

 Navy joggers and sweater 
 Royal blue PE shorts or skort 
 
Children should only be wearing cycling shorts if 
worn underneath skirts/dresses. Leggings are not 
part of the school uniform. We are aware that a 
very small number of children need to wear         
leggings/cycling shorts for PE for a specific reason. If 
there is a specific reason why your child needs to 
wear cycling shorts or leggings for PE and school is 
unaware, please contact the school office.       
 
As the weather warms up, please remember your 
child must have a sun hat and must have sunscreen 
applied before coming to school unless they are 
able to apply the sunscreen themselves. No         
sunglasses please. 
 

Thank you for your support. 
 

Parent Volunteers 
Your school needs you! Would you be free to listen 
to children read? Please contact the school office. 

 

 

Class Blogs 

Do have a look at the updated class blog pages to 
find out about your child/ren’s learning this week. 

     Robins Class Blog     Kingfishers Class Blog 

      Owls Class Blog             Red Kites Class Blog 

http://www.csf.w-berks.sch.uk
mailto:office@csf.w-berks.sch.uk
https://www.csfschools.org/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/robins-class-eyfs/robins-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/kingfishers-class-y-1-2/kingfishers-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/owls-class-yr-3-4/owls-blog/
https://www.csfschools.org/learning/classes/red-kites-yr-5-6/red-kites-blog/
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Golden Moments 
Seeing how quickly the Robins can recall their number 

bonds now—what progress! 
Mrs Higgins 

 
The Owls have grown in number confidence—they can 

deduce multiple related number facts with ease! 
Ms Munday 

 
The way in which all the children have been so focused     
throughout the lead up to SATs. Year 6 have grown in 

confidence and are definitely ready for next week. 
Miss Oram 

 
What fantastic writing! The Kingfishers have applied all 

the skills taught so carefully in their latest piece. 
Mrs Harris 

 
Telling the Governors about all the incredible       

achievements of the children and staff, across the 
school, over the last term 

Mrs Stephenson 
 
 

Good luck Year 6 from all the 
school staff. You are ready! Go for 

it! 
 

 
 
 

 

 
Christian Value 

Wisdom 
 

The Big Question 
 

What is the wisest piece of advice that you 
have been given? 

 
 

May  

Wed, 1st Bags2School donations collected 

Wed, 8th Tri- Golf tournament at Theale—Y3/4 

Fri, 9th New-to-you PTFA Uniform After School 
Sale 

W/c 13th  Year 6 SATS 

Fri, 17th Year 6 SATS Celebration Day Trip to PACE 

Wed, 22nd First Aid Course for children to learn First 
Aid 

Thurs, 23rd Saunders, Wynn and Coventry Educational 
Foundation Trust meeting—all requests for  
funding to: botmoorway@btinternet.com 
 
Red Kites Gurdwara Trip 

Fri, 24th Last day of term 
 
School Movie Night at Chaddleworth with 
refreshments  provided by PTFA 

June  

Mon, 3rd First day back to school 

Sat, 8th Chaddleworth Village Fete 

Fri, 14th Tempest Class Photographs 
Donuts for Dads—Father’s Day donut sale 

Fri, 21st Non-uniform day—bottle donations for 
PTFA 

July  

Sat, 6th  School PTFA Summer Fete 

w/c 8th July LAST WEEK OF AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Tues, 9th Sports Day 10.30am—2.30pm with picnic 
lunch. All welcome to stay for some or all 
of the day. 

Thurs, 11th Sports Day (reserve day—plans as above) 

Tues, 16th Red Kites End of Year Production 1.30pm 

Wed, 17th Red Kites End of Year Production 6.30pm 

Fri, 19th Leavers’ Ball—all year groups welcome 

Tues, 23rd Whole School Beach Trip 

Wed, 24th  Last Day of School 
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